CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM

TO: CFX Board Members

FROM: Aneth O. Williams @Z)

Director of Procurenient
DATE: April 19, 2017

SUBJECT:  Notification of MSE Group LLC., as a subconsultant for the Concept, Feasibility
& Mobility Study for the Northeast Connector Expressway contract with Inwood

Consulting Engineers, Inc.
Project No. 599-222; Contract No. 001249

The Board approved on March 9, 2017, the contract award to Inwood Consulting Engineers, Inc.
in a not-to-exceed amount of $1,438,000.00 for the Concept, Feasibility & Mobility Study for the
Northeast Connector Expressway. Inwood Consulting Engineers, Inc., originally listed 3E
Consultants Inc. as one of their subconsultants for the project. However, 3E Consultants Inc.
was recently acquired by MSE Group, LLC.

This is notification to the Board that MSE Group, LLC will replace 3E Consultants Inc., as a
subconsultant to Inwood Consulting Engineers, Inc.

Reviewed by: OM%@

Glenn Rressimone, PE
Directorof Engineering
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